
NORTHERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF LAW seeks applications for a full-time Clinical Director 

beginning August 2011.  A J.D. degree or its equivalent is required, in addition to significant clinical and 

practical teaching experience.  The College of Law is distinguished by the diversity of its faculty, and 

applicants who would add to its diversity are particularly encouraged to apply.  The College of Law is the 

only public law school in the Chicago area (located sixty miles from downtown Chicago), combining the 

strengths of a research university and the values of a public law school, including access by traditionally 

underrepresented groups and public service.  The law school community is collegial and its small size of 

approximately 325 full-time students facilitates engagement among faculty and students.  To apply, 

please send a letter of application, resume, and list of names/addresses/email addresses/phone 

numbers of three current professional references to Professor Mark Cordes, Chair, Appointments 

Committee, Northern Illinois College of Law, Swen Parson Hall, DeKalb, IL  60115-2890, or send 

materials electronically to mcordes@niu.edu.  AA/EEO institution.  Preference will be given to 

applications received by December 1, 2010, although applications will be accepted until the position is 

filled. 


